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13th July 2021

Dear Parents / Carers,

NEARLY NEW SCHOOL UNIFORM SHOP

DSTC is looking to launch a ‘nearly new’ school uniform shop.

The shop will depend on donations of outgrown, good quality uniforms that are no longer
needed and a demand in purchasing the nearly new uniform at a significantly lower price.

We would be grateful for your feedback to determine whether it is something that parents
would be interested in, buy from and contribute to.

Please find a link to the questionnaire below:

https://forms.gle/9DfNvXa1dZ52fHIk8 (Please copy the link into your web browser).

Kind regards,

Mrs L McIntosh
Business Manager
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